Ruemel Panglao

From: Niki Saletta <nikisaletta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 27, 2021 1:17 PM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: PLN2021-00019 - 130 Bridgeport

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and
know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Ruemel,

| live at XYZ Bridgeport Dr and recently learned about the remodel plans at 130 Bridgeport Dr. My house is directly
across the street so we face the site. I'm excited about the design and think it will be a nice addition to the block. My
family and | moved to the neighborhood last year and | love to see home owners making improvements to better the
neighborhood.

Best Regards

Nicole Jensen



Ruemel Panglao

From: Kristy Barger <bargerkristy@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 6:58 AM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: project referral number: PLN2021-00019 - 130 Bridgeport

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Ruemel,

I’'m a resident in the Princeton by the Sea neighborhood and recently learned about the remodel plans at 130 Bridgeport
Dr. | drive by the house everyday and walk the neighborhood several times a week. I'm really pleased with the design
and think it will fit nicely with the neighborhood.

Thank you,
Kristy Barger



Ruemel Panglao

From: chelsea b <chelpi_b@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, July 5, 2021 9:01 PM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: PLN2021-00019 - 130 Bridgeport

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Ruemel,

| live on Bridgeport Dr in the Princeton by the Sea neighborhood and recently learned about the remodel plans at 130
Bridgeport Dr. My family has lived in the neighborhood for over 30 years and I’'m excited to see this project as it not only
enhances the property but also the neighborhood. I’'m really pleased with the design and | hope it gets approved
quickly.

Thank you,
Chelsea Muth

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




Ruemel Panglao

From: CATHERINE TREULICH <cathietr@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 7:22 AM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: PLN2021-00019-130 BEIDGEPORT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Ruemel,

| live at 120 Bridgeport Dr.in EI Granada / Half Moon Bay, next door to the project site at 130
Bridgeport. | have lived in the neighborhood for over 40 years and love seeing my neighbors make
improvements to the neighborhood. They did a nice job with the design and | look forward to seeing
the finished house.

Thank you,
Cathie Treulich
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